Meeting at Sarfi Customs...
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International Investors Association took part in the meeting held on October 11, 2010 at sarfi
customs. The head Autonomous Republic of Adjara Mr. Levan Varshalomidze, the heads of
custom and police services, from Turkish side the mayor of Artvin Mustafa lemlihalioglu, Turkish
trade attaché Volkan Berker, the heads of Khopa and Arkhavi and authoritative persons of
Turkish custom were attendeing the meeting. As result of ongoing repair works at the customs
and Kobuleti road rehabilitation works had appeared difficulties for transporters, which created
long line of trailers at Turkish side in Sarfi. Solving of this problem is important for both sides as
it is the main obstacle to make custom clearance on time, as for the Georgian side, the
companies are waiting for their goods. To recover the situation it is planned to take measures
which will avoid lines at custom. The trailers will be served as it was before and during road
rehabilitation they will stay in special place in Batumi and Kobuleti.




